
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expression of Condolence for 
Dr. Paul Hannam by Toronto City Council 

 
 
Moved by: Councillor James Pasternak 
 
Seconded by: 

 
Councillor Mike Colle 

 
The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the 
passing of Dr. Paul Hannam on Sunday, July 17, 2022. 
 
Dr. Hannam served as the Chief of Emergency Medicine and Program Medical Director 
at the North York General Hospital. Prior to this role, Dr. Hannam was the Chief 
Emergency Director at Michael Garron Hospital where he served the city's east end for 
over 10 years. Since 2006, Dr. Hannam held various roles in medical leadership and 
hospital administration. Dr. Hannam was also known for his athleticism, competing in 
the 1996 Summer Olympic games in Atlanta where he represented Team Canada in 
Sailing.  
 
Dr. Hannam's impact within Canadian medicine and sports cannot be understated and 
we join all who knew him as they mourn this immense loss.  
 
The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City 
Council, our sincere sympathy to family and friends of Dr. Paul Hannam. 

   July 20, 2022 


